



October 8, 1960

Dear Norman,

I'm sorry I'm so late in answering your letter.

Yes, we were on at the time noted in your letter. We were on with a frequency check with the Northwest Monitoring Service in Pendelton, Oregon.

After checking my file of DX reports, I find quite a few letter from persons in New Mexico that have reported hearing us in the past years.

So I hope this will satisfy you in the way of a verification in hearing us on August 1st of this year.

Ital Megen

Dutch Meyer, Chief Engineer and Program Director.

